
TRENT BARTON
Radcliffe evening diversion
From Monday 19 June the A52 close to Radcliffe will be closed overnight due to resurfacing works.
The work will last for around 10-20 nights, and rushcliffe mainline will be affected each evening
between 8pm until 6am the following day.

During this time rushcliffe mainline will divert via Stragglethorpe Lane and the A46 to get to
Bingham, meaning we won’t be able to serve Radcliffe.

But don’t worry, a shuttle bus will be provided in both directions so you won’t get left behind. Any trips
that include our shuttle bus won’t cost any more than your normal journey. Ask your driver for a
transfer ticket or, if you’re using MANGO, just use your card as normal and we’ll refund you the next
working day for the additional journeys.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused, and rest assured our team will do their best to keep you
moving.

how to get to Radcliffe after 8pm
rushcliffe mainline will depart from Nottingham and West Bridgford at the usual times, customers for
Radcliffe will need to stay on the bus until Bingham, then a shuttle bus will be waiting to take you to
Radcliffe.

how to get to Nottingham from Radcliffe after 8pm
Due to the road closure, customers will have to travel to Bingham on a shuttle bus and then connect
on to a rushcliffe mainline. The shuttle bus will pick up customers in Radcliffe at the following times;

7.40pm, 8.15pm, 8.55pm, 9.35pm, 10.15pm, 10.55pm 11.35pm

The shuttle bus will depart from New Road, Radcliffe and then observe all stops along the usual
rushcliffe mainline route towards Bingham.

 Vicarage Lane
 The Green
 Yew Tree Close
 RSPCA
 Holme House (towards Bingham)


